Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION III
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

May 4, 2022

DIVISION LETTER
No._042 s.2022

To:  Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public School Heads
SPG and SSG Advisers
All Others Concerned

This Office informs all concerned that there will be a meeting of Division
Federated SPG/SSG Officers/Advisers on May 6, 2022, 2:00 PM via zoom.

The following agenda will be discussed:

1. Finalization planning for Hinirang Camp: Student Leadership Training for
Newly Elected Supreme Pupil Government (SPG) and Supreme Student
Government (SSG) Officers.

2. Other Issues and Concerns

The link will be posted on the group chat.

Please be guided accordingly.

ROLAND M. FRONDA, EdD, CESO VI
Assistant School Division Superintendent
Officer-in-Charge
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WILLIA ODRERICK R. FALLORIN
Officer-in-Charge
Office of the Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
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